April 2, 2025,

Dear Honorable Members,

I am writing in support of House Resolution 6125. This Resolution expresses support for the LGBTQIA+ Community which is especially important given the actions of President Trump and his administration. This should be a non-partisan issue which draws support from all of us who believe in the right to love freely and live our lives openly as who we are.

Please give this Resolution your much-deserved support.

Betsy Alper

630 Joslin Rd

Harrisville, RI 02830